
Lincolnshire Health and Wellbeing Board – 20 June 2017

Chairman's Announcements 

Cllr Mrs Marion Brighton OBE

In March 2017, Cllr Mrs Brighton announced she would be stepping down as a 
district councillor and as Leader of North Kesteven District Council.  As a result of 
this decision Cllr Brighton will no longer be the district council representative on the 
Lincolnshire Health and Wellbeing Board.  She has been a member of the Board 
since April 2013.  On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank Cllr Brighton for her 
contribution in helping to improve the health and wellbeing outcomes in Lincolnshire.

Circulation of information to HWB Members

Following a re-organisation of duties in within Democratic Services, Katrina Cope will 
no longer be responsible for providing administrative support to the Health and 
Wellbeing Board.  As a result, information sent out on behalf of the Chairman or 
Board will no longer be circulated by Katrina.  All emails to Board Members will now 
be sent out from the hwb@lincolnshire.gov.uk email account.

Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Board  - Annual Report 2016/17

A copy of the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Board (LSCB) Annual Report 
2016/17 has been circulated to Board Members for information.  The report details 
the work carried out by the LSCB during the last twelve months and in particular 
highlight the areas of development.
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